



Student Equity Committee – Meeting Notes
September 25, 2017 / 2:30pm to 4:00pm / 9B - Ragan Room

Members

- | | | |
|---|--|--|
| <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Eric Lara (Co-Chair) | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Michelle Stewart –Thomas | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Deana Hight |
| <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Eloise Reyes (Co-Chair) | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Eva Rios-Alvarado | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Liza Becker |
| <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Michelle Sampat | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Parisa Mahjoor | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Emily Hellmond (A.S. Rep.) |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Vanessa Garcia | <input checked="" type="checkbox"/> Elmer Rodriguez | |

Research Team: John Barkman, Marcell Gilmore, Barbara McNeice-Stallard

Guests: _____

| Item | <u>Agenda Topic</u> | <u>Discussion</u> | <u>Outcome</u> |
|------|--|--|---|
| 1.0 | Review meeting notes: 9/11/17 | Meeting notes on 9/11/17 was reviewed. No changes or additions to the notes. | Notes approved with no changes or additions. |
| 2.0 | Purpose and Function Statement | Eric Lara opened the discussion to amend the Purpose and Function statement. Emily Hellmond suggested adding ‘...increase student success and close the achievement gap’ to the Purpose; also add ‘...the developed reporting process is concise and easy to follow’ under goal # 2. The committee collectively revised the entire document and the membership from 11 to 13 members. The committee reviewed the deletion, additions, and other changes to the document. | The committee members all agreed with the deletion, additions, and other changes. Eric Lara will submit to the next level for approval. |
| 3.0 | Research Faculty Perspective CC-IDI | Due to limited time, this item has been tabled for the next meeting. The committee members need to review the handout so the results may be discussed during the next meeting. | Tabled for next meeting. |
| 4.0 | Discuss meeting reoccurrence | Eric Lara opened the discussion to change the meeting time to accommodate some of the committee members scheduled. Committee members felt that the time is fine and it works with their schedules. | The committee agreed not to change the meeting time. |
| 5.0 | Integration Update; One budget for integration | Due to limited time, this item has been tabled for the next meeting. | Tabled for the next meeting. |
| 6.0 | Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) Update | Elmer Rodriguez reported that the campus raised over \$11,000 to assist 22 students in renewing their DACA application. The due date is Thursday, October 4, 2017. | N/A |
| 6.0 | Other: Equity Summit on September 8 Mt. SAC is hosting Region 8 meeting September 29 | Eric Lara announced and invited committee members to attend the Region 8 Student Equity Director Council meeting on Friday, September 29, 2017 at 10am to 2pm in Ragan Room. | Michelle Sampat and Eloise Reyes confirmed they’ll attend the meeting. |

Future Student Equity Meetings: 10/9; 10/23; 11/13; 11/27 - All meetings are held in 9B Ragan Room, from 2:30-4:00 p.m.